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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	-	if	people	were	encouraged	to	get	solar	and	be	
able	to	feed	back	into	the	grid,	it	would	do	so	much	for	reducing	Australia's	
greenhouse	emissions.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	-	
why	should	retailers	get	all	the	profits	from	increases?	
	
It	should	be	regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum	and	it	should	
represent	the	True	Value	of	solar	-	recognising	the	environmental	and	health	
benefits.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Jenny	Cottle		
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